
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Welcome to the Blatch family! 

 

We are thrilled that your child has achieved a place at Blatchington Mill School starting in September                 

2020 alongside all our other wonderful New Year 7s. We know they will have a great time with us at                    

secondary school and receive, we believe, opportunities and an education second-to-none in the city. 

  

Attached is a Blatch Pupil Registration Form, please complete in full and return to the school by                 

Wednesday 24​th June. If you have already completed and returned the B&H Council Form, you need                

only complete the first page and any other sections not included in the B&H Form. 

  

Over the next few months both you and your child will be focusing on preparations for their transfer to                   

secondary school and we aim to give you as much guidance as we can to help with this transition. 

  

All school policies are available on our school website ​https://www.blatchingtonmill.org.uk/ 

 

Below are a number of documents for your information. 

 

● A welcome letter to your child from the Head Teacher, Mr Ashley Harrold​. 
● A copy of the Home School Agreement which forms part of the Pupil Registration Form, but may be                  

useful for you to keep as a reference document at home​. 
● Blatchington Mill School - Mitigating Spam (to ensure you continue to receive emails from the school)​. 

 

Future mailshots will be emailed to you as below;  

 

One in mid-May answering some questions your child might be asking about secondary school. This mailshot                

also contains information on FAB (Friends at Blatch - our parent teacher association) and Internet Safety: We                 

are aware that mobile phones have become even more popular as children move into secondary school and if                  

we can develop good e-habits in our children now, it may keep them safe in the future. 

 

A mailshot in late June with an invitation for your child to spend the day at Blatch (Friday 3rd July), details of                      

the Year 6 Parents/Carers’ Evening (Monday 6th July at 6.30pm), school uniform information and a Welcome to                 

Blatch guide from our current Year 7s to your child. 

 

The final ‘mailshot’ before the summer break will contain details of the Induction Day in September,                

information on locker leasing and reminders about school uniform (including the dates over the summer that                

uniform will be available to purchase on the school site). 

 

If you have any questions about your child’s place at Blatchington Mill, please feel free to email                 

admissions@blatchingtonmill.org.uk​.   But for now, once again, it’s great to have you on board! 

 

Ruth King 

Deputy Head Teacher 
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https://www.blatchingtonmill.org.uk/assets/Uploads/Heads-Welcome-Letter-to-Students-March-2020.pdf
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